


PAKISTAN CRICKET BOARD 

STADIUM NAMING RIGHTS – GADDAFI STADIUM LAHORE

Pakistan Cricket Board (“PCB”) seeks proposals from interested parties for acquisition of Stadium Naming Rights in respect of Gaddafi Stadium, Lahore. 

Detailed relevant information and Request for Proposals (RFP) documentation may be obtained from the undersigned on working days from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. Pakistan Standard Time (“PST”) on or before July 25th, 2024 upon written request from an authorized representative of the interested party.

Queries may be addressed in writing to the below mentioned email address. Information obtained from any other source shall not be deemed as official.

Mr. Omer Iftikhar
Manager Key Accounts & Partnerships
Pakistan Cricket Board
Gaddafi Stadium, Lahore, Pakistan
pcb.bidding@pcb.com.pk 
Tel: (92-42) 35717231-4
Fax: (92-42) 35711860

[bookmark: _GoBack]Proposals should be submitted in sealed envelopes in the manner set forth in the, so as to reach the above address or electronically on email address provided above by or before 11:00 a.m. PST on July 29th, 2024. Proposals shall be opened at 11:30 a.m. PST on July 30th, 2024 at the offices of PCB at Gaddafi Stadium, Lahore. 

PCB reserves the right in its discretion to cancel or amend the entire bidding process at any stage and to reject any or all proposals/bids prior to accepting the same.


